G6 - Notice to Users

The Department of Education has released their new grants management system,
G6.ed.gov. This is the web-based system which will be used by Principal
Investigators/Project Directors (PI/PD) for their post-award management, including the
submission of progress reports.

Please create an account in G6.ed.gov in order to access information for your current
Department of Education award. Here is the userguide.

Once your account is created and activated, you will need to set your account type to Others,
select yes as Project Director, and enter in the University of Maryland’s UEI (NPUSULVAAS23).
This will add your award to your award list which will allow you to complete and submit your
progress reports.

The system allows PIs/PDs to complete administrative actions including:
¢ Change of UEI
® Change of Address
* Change of Key Personnel
e Change of Project Director
e Change of Dates (i.e. no cost extensions)
e Change of Certifying Representative

Please note that these administrative actions require approval by the University’s authorized
signature representative and are typically initiated by ORA. For this reason, ORA requests that
all PI's/PD’s for the Department of Education notify their contract administrator whenever an
action is required through the G6.gov system. Contract Administrators can advise PI’s/PD’s on
the proper procedures for requesting changes according to University, State, and Federal
regulations. An up-to-date list of ORA’s contract administrators can be found here:
http://ora.umd.edu/staff.

Please contact the ORA eRA team (oraera@umd.edu) for technical questions about using the
G6.gov system.

Updated: 10/30/2023


https://g6.ed.gov/
https://ora.umd.edu/sites/default/files/documents/esubmissions/g6-registration.pdf
http://ora.umd.edu/staff

